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• Chess Club information: 

        
 

 
Student Council will begin selling Smencils on Monday, September 16th. Students can buy 

regular or Halloween themed pencils and mechanical pencils for $2.00 each or for $3.00 a 

highlighter, multi-colored pen or glitter pen (all scented)! 

 

From Miss Kim: 

A reminder that aftercare ends at 4:30 PM on Friday’s.  
 

Parents’s night out: 
Saturday, October 5th  

6:00 – 9:00 PM 

$35 for 1 child, $50 2 or more kids 

Text Miss Kim to RSVP 

740-434-3212 



   

 

   

 

 
 

Monday will be the last day to accept T-shirt orders.   
 We will begin wearing our Cancer awareness t-shirts on Mondays in October 

with our first date being Monday, October 7th.  Students & staff will donate 

$1.00 to wear the t-shirts with uniform bottoms with ALL proceeds being 

donated to the Memorial Health System Cancer Center Patient fund.  The order 

form is attached to today’s Irish update! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Amazon prime days are coming up in October.  Attached to today’s Irish update is 
the latest Amazon wish lists from our teachers.  (Not all teachers have created a 

list.) 

 

 

Home and School News 



   

 

   

 

Save the Date! 

Lunch with a loved one will be Monday Oct. 7 for last names A-H 

Wednesday Oct. 9 for last names I-Z 

Book Fair will be Monday Oct. 7 – Friday Oct. 11 

Shopping will be every day 8:30-3:30 pm 

Family night:  Wednesday, October 9th  3:30-6:00 pm 

Spirit night for the Irish volleyball team also!  Game starts at 6:00 PM. 

  Wear green to get in FREE!   

Class Halloween parties are Friday Oct. 25 at 2:45 pm 

Students will change into costumes at school for a parade prior to the classroom 

parties 

Helpful Notes: 

Drop off and pick up should be creating TWO lanes in the parking lot to keep 

traffic off 3rd St. Please pass this info onto grandparents and other 

transportation providers for your kiddos! Please enter the pick-up line from 

3rd street and do not use the alley from Montgomery St. as a point of entry 

for the lines. Both things are for safety purposes. 

  

 

 

 

Irish Volleyball Team 

 

The girls have home matches on Monday, September 30th at 6:00 PM, Monday, 

October 7th at 6:00 PM and 8th grade/spirit night on Wednesday, October 9th.   



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 


